
Toys in school 

Can we just remind families that 
children shouldn't be bringing 
toys to school. The best place for 
these lovely toys is safe at home. 
We have lots of wonderful re-
sources in school to support 
learning.  Thank you for your sup-
port with this.  

Weekly Newsletter Canongate  
Primary School- 
Week Beginning  
6th May 

 

Monday  

Holiday– school closed.  

Tuesday 

Scripture Union P4-7 Lunch Club 
(children only). 

P6 Bikeability.  

P5-7 Football Training after school 
(information already shared).  

Wednesday  

P5 Drumming Input. 

NSPCC Assembly during the school 
day (children only). 

Tennis P5-7 3pm to 4pm.  

24/25  P1 Transition meeting 4pm in 
Bookery. (For new P1 parents).  

Thursday 

In-service day– school closed to pu-
pils. 

Friday 

Tennis P5-7 3pm to 4pm.  

P7 Bikeability  


